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As the AAA looks at our qualification standards in the US, I’d like to advocate for inclusion of 
topics / sessions related to Diversity, Equity and Inclusion be considered as counting towards the 
satisfaction of the Professionalism hours. 

Sincerely, 

Joe 

   

Joseph M. Izzo, FCAS, MAAA, CPCU, AIS 
 


